
  

Lakeside is a nut aware school 

Please can we remind you that there are several children in our school with serious nut allergies. Therefore, we kindly ask that you are 
extra vigilant when sending in food from home. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Lakeside News 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from Mrs Hayes-Smith 
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Pupil Parliament 
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Ebor Academy Trust run a Pupil Parliament for Year 5 children 

from all of the trust’s schools. The theme this year is Celebrating 

Diversity. Our representatives decided they wanted to celebrate a 

festival that we normally wouldn’t in school, and they chose the 

festival of Holi. Holi is also known as the festival of colour, when 

Hindus celebrate the beauty of colour that God has put into the 

world. 

This week, each class have learnt about the festival and have 

created artwork to show what they have learnt.  

On Monday, we had an Indian dance workshop, in which each 

class got to try Kathak style dance.  

Mental Health 

“It was fun wiggling my arms and 

the dance made me feel happy” 

 

“I loved the creative moves and it 

was great fun” 

 

“I enjoyed learning about a different 

religion and their special festival” 

“We used scarves 

because it was like 

paint” 

“I really liked all the dance but I felt 

tired afterwards!” 

 

“I liked the dance moves that 

represented the God’s actions” 
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A message from Mrs Hadfield and Mr Gunnell 
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Dates for your Diary –  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


